
Subject: [Fwd: Healthy Neighbourhood Funding - Allocation to Seymour Valley Community
Association]

Date: Tue, 22 Jan 2002 13:31:44 -0800
From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>

To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: RE: Healthy Neighbourhood Funding - Allocation to Seymour Valley Community Association
Date: Mon, 21 Jan 2002 15:59:56 -0800

From: "Bill Maurer" <billm@millsoft.ca>
To: "Robyn Newton" <NewtonR@district.north-van.bc.ca>
CC: <svca@seymourvalley.ca>, <fonvca@fonvca.org>,

"Willy Schuurman" <willy_schuurman@hotmail.com>,
"Phil Holland" <Phil.Holland@attglobal.net>

The district's generosity is underwhelming! 13 cents should pay for a lot of
stamps? I guess we'll ask for donations at the door. I think it was Brian
Platts that gave me the $2000 number but they have a much bigger area. The
mailout we just did cost us $350 just to put things in perspective.

Thanks for the document. That clarifies it.

Regards,

Bill

-----Original Message-----
From: Robyn Newton [mailto:NewtonR@district.north-van.bc.ca]
Sent: Monday, January 21, 2002 3:44 PM
To: 'billm@millsoft.ca'
Subject: Healthy Neighbourhood Funding - Allocation to Seymour Valley
Community Association

 The allocation to each registered community association is based on 13
cents per capita, based on 1996 population data from Census Canada (we will
be updating the allocation once we get small area data for the 2001 Census,
but the overall size of the fund has not increased since the fund began).

See the policy attached.

Where did you get the figure $2000?
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